
 

 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

Date: August 17, 2017   

Time: 4:30 PM   

Contact: Lt. Andrew Lecker     

(920) 236-5700   

Subject:   Weapons Incident 

 

At 2:17 PM Officers from the Oshkosh Police Department and the Winnebago County Sherriff’s 

Department were advised of a vehicle involved in an incident in Neenah that was being sought by 

the Neenah Police Department.  That vehicle was driven by a male thought to armed with a handgun. 

 

The vehicle was spotted entering the City of Oshkosh and located by officers and deputies as it 

pulled into the lot of Oshkosh North High School.  The driver fled from the vehicle onto school 

grounds and into the surrounding neighborhoods.  He was located and taken into custody in the 900 

block of Park Ridge Ave. 

 

Oshkosh North High School was placed on lockdown until the individual was located and the scene 

was safe. The individual did not enter the school and the lockdown lasted about 30 minutes. 

 

The individual was determined to be a 45 year old male.  He is currently in custody on multiple 

criminal charges.  The Neenah Police Department, the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Department, and 

the Oshkosh Police Department continue to investigate the incident. 
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